DEPUTATION BY APPOINTMENT
INSPECTOR JOHN DOYLE, HORNBY DISTRICT

As officer in charge of the Hornby Police District, Inspector Doyle provided the Board with information
on activities in this district during the last year.

There was discussion on other matters of community interest, trends, neighbourhood support/watch
etc.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


